
     

News Letter August 2017 

Warm greetings to all our members, well wishers and friends from the editorial team at AAAWI, as 

we present the August issue.  While we are sure that you do periodically check our very own website 

(aaawi.org), we as usual offer you the curated news in a nutshell. 

1) The Rules & Regulations Committee has completed its work and the draft of proposed changes 

will go for wide circulation in next few days. 

2) OB committee had a meeting on 24th July wherein it discussed important issues like AGM, 

Elections, SAFAAS etc. 

3) AGM: OB has recommended to EC for 23rd September 2017 to hold AGM.  Please mark your 

calendar though a regular announcement will be made.  

4) Elections: These will be held on the same date as AGM.  This announcement too will be made to 

all members. 

5) Applications for PICT and LDTP courses have been forwarded to HIDA. 

6) SAFAAS: Detailed program for the convention has been just received.  Please contact office 

urgently in case you wish to attend. 

7) HIDA has announced their English name, the Overseas Human Resources and Industry 

Development Association (HIDA), is being changed to the Association for Overseas Technical 

Cooperation and Sustainable Partnerships (AOTS), effective 1 July 2017. 
  

8) As you all know AAAWI is doing great work in the field of seminars, Language Courses, WNF as 

well as assisting Japanese Interns, selecting candidates for courses, Japan Teachers Training 

program and so on.  We would love to hear from you ideas for more work in this field.  In fact 

you could take the floor at the AGM if you have viable ideas.  

 

 


